
 

DUBE TRADEPORT CORPORATION, (HOME OF KING SHAKA INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT), LA MERCY KZN  

CALL FOR PROPOSAL (CFP) FOR THE DISPOSAL OF DOLLY TRAILERS FOR TRANSPORTING CARGO  

 

REF:   DTP/CFP/06/FIN/2019 

  

Dube TradePort Corporation (DTPC), a provincial public entity (Schedule 3C) in terms of the Public Finance 

Management Act) is a multi-modal development situated 30 kilometres north of the Durban city centre.   

This is an invitation to prospective companies/individuals to submit price quotations to DTPC for the purchasing of 

the dolly trailers for transporting cargo that DTPC intends to dispose. The items have exceeded their useful Asset 

life.  

  

ITEMS TO BE DISPOSED ARE AS FOLLOWS: 

 

 40 Dolly Trailers for transporting cargo as defined in the specification document. 

 All items are disposed Voetstoots 

 

The successful company/individual will make their own arrangements with a licenced rigging company and forklift 

(including Licenced Operator) as well as labour to remove the dolly trailers from DTPC site. 

 

Request for documents will be from 14 May 2020 until 21 May 2020 (final date for all requests of documents).  

Documents may be requested during the weekdays (Mon – Fri) between 08h30 and 16h00, at the Dube TradePort 

Corporation offices at 7 Umsinsi Junction, 4th floor, 29˚ South, Dube City, Dube TradePort, La Mercy, KwaZulu-Natal.  

Requests for documents must be submitted via e-mail and all document will be issued via e-mail. No physical 

collection of documents is required.     

 

INSPECTION AND VIEWING OF ITEMS 

A non-compulsory inspection date of all items to be disposed will be held on 22 May 2020 at 13h00 

All enquiries and requests for documents should be directed to Nompumelelo Shelembe via email 

Nompumeleo.Shelembe@dubetradeport.co.za 

 

GENERAL NOTES RELATED TO THE SITE INSPECTION 

Companies/individuals must meet at Dube TradePort Head Office -29o South Building and proceed together to 

view the items that need to be disposed. 
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CLOSING DATE & TIME FOR SUBMITTING RESPONSES   

Proposals for disposal of dolly trailers must be submitted at the DTPC offices on or before 15H00, South African time 

on 5 June 2020 to qualify for the evaluations.    

 

Documents should be clearly marked “THE DISPOSAL OF DOLLY TRAILERS BY DUBE TRADEPORT CORPORATION”. 

  


